
  Welcome 
If you are a guest in our services 
today or this is your first time to 
worship with us, please take a 
moment to tell us a little about 

yourself. 

 

Name______________________ 

o Male 

o Female 

Address:____________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

Email:______________________

___________________________  

Phone (home) _______________ 

Phone (cell) _________________ 

 

Age Group: 

o Elementary 
o Teen 
o College 
o Single Adult 
o Married 
o Senior Adult 

 

Student at___________________ 

Prayer Request: 

___________________________

___________________________ 

o Post to Prayer Chain 

 

104 Shelly Drive Reedsville, PA 17084 
office@mountainviewchapel.org  717-667-3312 

www.mountainviewchapel.org 
 
Pastor  
David Aungst – Senior Pastor 
aungsts@hotmail.com  
 
 
Elders  
Jon Miller – Chair 
jon.miller@frontiernr.com 
Christian Knouse – Secretary 
mrcknouse@gmail.com 
Robert Kauffman 
Rdkauffman26@gmail.com 
 
Coordinators   
Pastor David Aungst - Congregational Nurture  
Micah Anderson - Nurture & Outreach  
Ken Glick - Stewardship  
Jayne Kanagy – Education  
Esther Peachey - Hospitality & Encouragement 
 
Church Secretary/Treasurer
Leah Couch 
office@mountainviewchapel.org 
717-667-3312 
 
Prayer Chain 
Pastor David Aungst 
 
 

A member of Rosedale Network 
 

Mountain View Mennonite Chapel exists to honor God by: leading the lost to 
salvation in Jesus Christ, promoting Christian growth in individuals and families, 

meeting the spiritual, physical and social needs of those who God places in our lives.  

 

mailto:office@mountainviewchapel.org
mailto:office@mountainviewchapel.org


Mountain View Chapel 
Inviting People to Experience Christ 

 
Welcome!  We’re honored to have you with us as we worship Christ and 

connect with each other.  We pray that God will speak to your heart through 
the music and the message.  If you are visiting with us and have children, 

please know that we have a nursery available for infants through age 3. If you 
would like to obtain additional information about our ministry, please contact 

the pastor or an usher. 

 

March 2, 2025 
 

9:15am Sunday School 
10:30am Welcome 

Worship  
Great one another 

  Announcements 
Offering 

  Worship 
Sermon Pastor Dave Aungst 
  “An Encouraging Life”   Acts 4:31-37 
 
 
 

 
 

Ushers:  Kip McElwain and Dick Hoy 
Greeters: Esther Peachey 
Worship: Deb Hostetler, Frank Luke, April Rhodes, Kaydee Knouse 

Nursery:  SS: Jane Luke   CH: Becky, Bailey, and Taylor Rhoades 
Jr. Church: No Jr. Church 
 

 
 
 

Offering:    $2,896.00 
Received YTD:   $20,405.69 
Budgeted YTD:  $25,046.56 
Feb. Avg. Weekly Giving: $3,184.67 
Feb. Avg. Weekly Attendance: 86 
 

 
 

 

There will be a blood drive Wednesday, March 5, from 12:30pm-6:00pm., 
at the Reedsville Firehall.  
 

Daylight saving time will begin next Sunday, March 9, at 2 a.m. The clocks 
"spring forward" by one hour. 
 

We are collecting candy for our annual Easter Celebration. There will be a 
box in the back to collect donations. Please only donate candy that is 
individually packaged or wrapped. We also would like to try to avoid 
round, hard candies that could be choking hazards for young kids. 
 
Belleville Mennonite School is hosting an Open House on Friday, March 

14, 2025, from 5-7pm. Classrooms and hallways across campus will be 

filled with student writing assignments, special class projects, artwork 

and more! Highlights of the evening include:  

• 8th grade Living Museum, Gymnasium 

• Da Vinci Fair, Geography Maps & Country Reports, Secondary 
Building hallways 

• Kindergarten Bear Hunt, Elementary @ 5:15, 5:45, 6:15pm 

• Elementary Speech Showcase, 7:00pm, MS/HS Chapel 

• Homemade Turkey Dinner, 5:00-7:00pm, Cafeteria 
 

Sunday, March 16th will be our 10th annual Chili Cook-Off and Pie Bake-

Off! Please join us for great food and a fun time! This will take place in 

our social room following the morning service. Please sign up on the 

bulletin board if you would like to enter your favorite pie or chili into the 

contest. Bread, shredded cheese, and crackers will be provided to 

accompany the chili. Please bring a salad or dessert to share.  

Our 2025 Refreshment Conference will take place March 16-19, 2025, 
beginning at 6:30pm. This year’s guest speaker is Tom Palmer 
 

Save the Date: Mega Sports Camp will take place June 9-13 from 9:00-
11:30am. This will be for kids entering 1st Grade – entering 6th Grade. 
 
Operation Christmas Child is collecting various items year-round.  If you 
would like to donate, please place these items in the box, in the foyer. 
 

 
I’m interested in: 
 
 

o Talking with someone about 

what it means to trust Jesus 

for my eternal life. 

o Baptism 

o Church membership 

o Setting up a counseling 

appointment 

o Receiving a box of offering 

envelopes 

o Subscribing to the Prayer 

Chain 

o Updating my contact 

information in the Church 

Directory - Use back of panel 

for contact information. 

o Other: 

 

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________ 

Please tear off this panel and drop it in 

the offering plate or you may give it to 

the pastor after the service. 

Last Week’s Report 

Serving Today 

Announcements 

To give online, scan me! 


